
HOUSE POSITIVE POINTS

Barnard 10422

Beaumont 9420

Colling 8006

De Quincey 9690

Godwin 8279

Holdgate 8840

Lovell 10323

Waynflete 10748

Wodhams 9206

Manage yourself well so that you can 
work and learn effectively.

Ensure that your interactions with others 
are positive.

Own your mistakes; be open to reflect and
learn from these.

A T  M A G D A L E N  W E  E X P E C T
E V E R Y O N E  T O :

The Brackley Remembrance Service and Parade is an
important event in the town's calendar. This year's parade
and service will take place on Sunday 12 November.
Starting at 14:30 from Winchester House and will proceed
down the High Street. A Service of Remembrance will then
take place at 15:00, followed by wreath-laying at Brackley
War Memorial.

SUNDAY 12TH REMEMBRANCE SERVICE
BRACKLEY TOWN COUNCIL

Our wonderful Student Leaders have been visiting all the tutor groups the last
two weeks to encourage students to support the work of the Royal British Legion
in commemorating the sacrifice made during WW1 and WW2. Remembrance Day
is 11th November so please bring in money to donate to the cause tomorrow.
Thank you for all who have and the work of the leaders in raising the funds.
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Waynflete are still in the lead with Barnard and Lovell
close behind! Remember you can gain positive points
by demonstrating the school’s expectations.

POPPY APPEAL
REMEMBRANCE DAY, 11TH NOVEMBER



On Friday the 24th of November, a testimony run by the
Holocaust Educational Trust (HET) will be screened in the
school chapel.

The testimony is titled ‘Why We Speak?’, and will be
delivered by Lu Lawrence. Fellow Ambassador Alys Tynan
and I both had the privilege to her Lu speak at the HET
Ambassador’s Conference earlier this year. 

She spoke candidly about the story of her father, the
dearly missed Holocaust Survivor Zigi Shipper, and of her
own experiences as the child of a survivor. Her words left
a real impression on me, as they explained a too often
overlook aspect of the legacy of the Holocaust.

I would strongly encourage taking up the opportunity to
hear a passionate speaker discuss a vital topic. Despite
the majority of Sixth Form no longer studying history, it is
still really important to continue to learn about the
Holocaust and other genocides. 

So, please consider coming down to the Chapel on Friday
the 24th of November from 10:00 to 11:30 am.

Please note - Y13's in Mocks unfortunately cannot attend.

HOLOCAUST SURVIVOR
TESTIMONY - 24 NOVEMBER
Ellie Patamia - Head of Barnard House
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Students in Year 9 Chefs Club are making fabulous
progress! They have been fine tuning their knife skills by
learning basic chopping techniques in week one to
portioning a chicken last week.

Over the next couple of sessions, they will be making
chicken Kiev and chicken chasseur with the various
portions and learning valuable life skills on how to make
the most out of simple ingredients. 

There are spaces available for year 9 students, please
contact Ms Tims in T2 to sign up.

Y9 CHEF’S CLUB WITH MS TIMS

Your careers interviews with our ‘independent, impartial
specialist Careers Advisor‘ – Ms Clark begin next week!

Organised by Mrs Low and Mrs Ashton, your tutor will tell
you when and where they are (Tuesdays or Wednesdays;
Ms Martindale’s or Ms Tyes or Ms Bailey’s offices).

YEAR 10 CAREERS INTERVIEWS 

Sixth form open evening last week
was a fabulous event for many
reasons. The buzz in the﻿ sports hall     
.    from the subject stands was really exciting as we
welcomed many year 11 families to come and see what
MCS Sixth form has to offer with the impressive talents
from our art and textiles students on show.

With changes to our entry criteria this year it is a very
exciting time to be able to join MCS and start the exciting
A-level journey. It was also a real showcase of our current
sixth formers who enthusiastically took on subject
ambassador roles to recruit students for all of our A-levels
subjects.

Our student leaders were outstanding as always-
welcoming visitors and showcasing the role of student
leaders in sixth form, the work they do with EPQ and MCS
Waynflete scholarship and the Auschwitz projects.

Thank you to all who helped out you were excellent
ambassadors for sixth form. - Mrs Bowers

SUCCESSFUL SIXTH FORM
OPEN EVENING 

These are a great
opportunity to talk with a
specialist about your aims
for the future, and how to
make them come real,
please don’t miss your
interview! - Mr Horner

https://www.het.org.uk/


SEND NEWS TO: marketing@magdalen.northants.sch.uk

STUDENT BULLETIN
Issue 4 - 9th November 2023

In October, Year 7 student Arianne competed at a Ballroom & Latin
competition, placing 4th in the teacher student event in both
ballroom and Latin. She danced the waltz to ‘Tale as old as Time’
from Beauty & The Beast.

BALLROOM AND LATIN COMPETITION

Congratulations to Layton who was awarded The NWS cup. This cup is
awarded annually in remembrance of Corporal Nicholas Webster-Smith
RMP who gave his life in the service of Queen and Country.

Brackley RUFC is proud of its history of BRUFC members serving in His
Majesty’s Uniformed Services, however, it has direct links to only one name
on the town’s War Memorial, that of Corporal Nicholas Webster-Smith RMP
who was killed whilst on active service in Afghanistan on the 3rd November
2009. 

The award is made to the member of the Junior Section of Brackley RUFC
who best epitomises the spirit and ethos of rugby in their attitude and
demeanour and is reflected in the motto of the Royal Military Police
“Exemplo Ducemus” - By our example we lead, which is what Nic did every
day in every way.

The NWS cup is awarded at the start of November, and the date was
chosen purposefully. The beginning of the month is the anniversary of N﻿ic’s
death and the recipient of the award in addition to living up to the example
of Nic has one further, poignant duty to undertake, to be the wreath bearer
for the Brackley RUFC Poppy wreath in the parade prior to the Town’s
Annual Service of Remembrance.

LAYTON AWARDED THE NWS CUP BY BRACKLEY RUFC

CELEBRATING 
STUDENT SUCCESSES!

YEAR 7 GIRLS
1. Lily S.
2. Freya T.
3. Eva F.

YEAR 8 GIRLS
1. Alice B.
2. Mia K.
3. Abby M.

YEAR 9 GIRLS
1. Millie M.
2. Olivia McL.
3. Isabella S.

YEAR 7 BOYS
1. Harry W.
2. Leo C.
3. Jack T.

YEAR 8 BOYS
1. Aliaster S.
2. Daniel R.
Joint 3. Daniel K.
Joint 3.Charlie S. 

YEAR 9 BOYS
1. Mylo E.
2. Luke W.
3. Isaac T.

CROSS COUNTRY WEEK RESULTS
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It’s been a great start to fixtures this half term. here are some special mentions, followed by the results table.

Year 11 Boys won 2-0 in the Year 11 Oxfordshire Gold Cup (football) against North Oxfordshire Academy on Thursday
19th October. Goals: A superb team goal on the counterattack, with intricate build up play, finished off by Theo H. and a
fabulous solo effort from Rory P. Man of the Match was Ben C. for some excellent saves. – Mr Ward

Year 7 footballers had their first game last week against Sponne and won 4-1. Goalscorers, were George W., Aidan H. and
Louis R. – Mr White

SPORTS FIXTURES, RESULTS AND SPECIAL MENTIONS

On Friday 20th October, the Sixth Form vs Staff netball match took place.  Although Mrs Adkins and Miss Tye scored
some marvellous shots, the overall score was 12-7 to Sixth Form. Well done to everyone! We hope to report on a rematch
later in the Term.

Miss Tye, Miss Timbrell, Mr Ward, Miss Cherry, Mrs Adkins, Mr Doughty and Mr Horner participated for the staff. Whilst
Maisie J., Hannah K., Morgan B., Lottie G., Louise R., Jess H., Darcey L. and Annabel R. participated for Sixth Form. The
students and Staff added up the overall ages of the teams and found that the student's joint age was 106, and the staff's
joint age was 250!

SIXTH FORM V STAFF NETBALL MATCH
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Young Health Watch Northamptonshire are looking for
young people who are keep to make a difference in health
and social care. 

If this is you, fill in this short form and they’ll be in contact:
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yhweoi
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Little Kickers are looking for young individuals who like
sport/football to be assistant coaches. You must be 16+
years and available to support on Saturday mornings at
Brackley Leisure Centre.  If this is you, please email Davie
Johns mk@littlekickers.co.uk

WANT TO BE A SPORTS COACH?

INTERESTED IN HEALTH CARE?

OCR COVER DESIGN COMPETITION, WIN £50!

OCR are looking for a brand new cover design as part of the update
to our non-fiction anthology of texts for A Level in English Language
and Literature.

The winning image will be on the front cover of the anthology from September 2024. Your centre could also win a
£250 Cambridge Bookshop voucher and the winning student gets a £50 voucher.

The entrant does not have to be taking the qualification to enter and the image can be photographic or graphic design
(but please don't include any images of real people). It should be portrait orientation and prepared as CMYK, and
300dpi in either .jpeg, .tif or .pdf.

Work will be judged by the English team at OCR, and we are open to all interpretations of what a non-fiction anthology
might look like. The deadline for entries is 11.59 pm on Friday 1 December 2023. The winner will be notified by the end
of January 2024.

Please speak to Mr Wynne if you’re interest and to discuss submitting your entry or email Mrs Reynolds at
marketing@magdalen.northants.sch.uk for more info.

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yhweoi
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/yhweoi
mailto:mk@littlekickers.co.uk


All clubs 3:20 – 4:20 and for ALL STUDENTS unless otherwise stated

Enrichment activities – Autumn Term 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
Library → 4pm JH Library → 4pm JH

Homework club – LS1 – KA 
Library → 4pm JH

Homework club – LS1 – KA 
Library → 4pm JH

Homework club – LS1 – KA 
Library → 3:30pm JH 

Y7-9 Coding club
F6 MCP 

Lunchtime

Book Club
Library -MCB  4pm

WK A Only

Y7-9 Tabletop Games Club
F3 – ALI

Lunchtime

Yarn Engineering –
not just Knitting!

F9 – MPP

‘Beauty & the Beast’ 
W2 & Drama studio –SLJ & NDN

Choir Practice 
W1- LNS & NDN

Badminton
Sp Hall – CHR Wk A SMT Wk B

Y7&8 Netball
Wodhams - MFW

Orchestra / Band Practice 
W1 – LNS 

Girls Football (all Years)
Astro – ZRP & JES

LGBTQIA+ Club
W5 – CHR Wk B Only

Y10 &Y11 Dungeon & Dragons
D18 - JIB

Y9-11 Netball
Wodhams - HLT

Yrs. 7, 8 & 9 Boys’ Football
St John’s field - JAW

Gardening club 
T4 - GAG

Y7-10 Rugby
St John’s – AWJ & NVK & THW

Sixth Form Debating Club
K6 – ANB

ROCK-SCHOOL
W1 – MJC & LNS

Beatles appreciation Society
E7 - RFM

Duke of Edinburgh’s award
Sessions restart January ‘24

‘Beauty & the Beast’ 
W2 & Drama studio – SLJ

Yrs. 10, 11 & 12 Boys Football
Astro - JOW

Tabletop Roleplaying Club
F9 - RTM

Girls’ Hockey (all Years)
Astro – ZRP & MIH

Sixth Form Philosophy Club
S1 – DMG

Y9 Cookery Club
T2 – WT & BLH (must book on)

Updated 2NOV23

If a club is cancelled at the last minute, students should go to Homework club in LS1, 
or to the library, unless they can get home safely
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